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The United States regards the Saudi-led Coalition’s ‎announcement that it
will review their rules of engagement, hold those at fault accountable, and
compensate victims following the Joint Incident Assessment Team’s finding
that last month’s Sa’ada air strikes lacked justification as an important
first step toward full transparency and accountability.‎ We continue to call
on all sides to abide by the Law of Armed Conflict, to mitigate harm to
civilians and civilian infrastructure, and thoroughly investigate and ensure
accountability for any violations. It is imperative that all parties work
toward a comprehensive political solution to avoid further harm to the Yemeni
people. We fully support UN Special Envoy for Yemen Martin Griffiths as he
prepares to convene parties in Geneva. All sides must engage constructively
and in good faith in order to work toward a secure, stable, and peaceful
Yemen.
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